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Finolex Academy of Management & Technology, 

Ratnagiri 

          First-Year Engineering Department 
 

 
Induction Program for First-Year Engineering Students 

On September 2, 2024, at 2.15 p.m. Induction Program was organized for the newly admitted First 

Year Engineering students at FAMT.  

Principal Dr Kaushal Prasad inaugurated the function.  Dr. Y. G. Mulye, Head of the First Year 

Engineering Department, and Prof. D. D. Joshi, Faculty in charge of student affairs, graced the 

occassion. Dr. Kaushal Prasad formally welcomed all newly admitted students to FAMT. All the 

dignitaries welcomed and expressed good wishes to the newly admitted students. 

Principal Dr Kaushal Prasad explained the journey of the Institute since 1996 & also informed about 

the resources & the curricular facilities available at FAMT. He advised the students to utilize all 

available resources to build their careers. Dr Mulye informed the students about the changed 

curriculum in the First Year of Engineering given the new education policy & asked them to be 

prepared for the same. Prof. P. A. Potdar anchored the program. The program was coordinated by 

Prof. D. D. Joshi. 

Felicitation of FE Student at the Hands of Dr. Kaushal Prasad, Principal FAMT. 
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Address by Dr. Kaushal Prasad, Principal FAMT 

 

Address by Dr. Y. G. Mulye, Head of the First Year Engineering Department 

 


